
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 
Communication Passage Bridge Closed to 

Road Traffic, Cardiff Docks 
 

Port Users and Tenants are advised the 
Communication Passage Bridge, Cardiff 
Docks will be closed to road traffic from 

Monday March 1st at 1200 until further notice 
due to emergency repairs. 

 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused 

during this period. 
 

If you have any queries, please call: 
07725639082 

 
 

Matthew Thomas  01/03/2021. 
Engineering Supervisor 
 


